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Date of Publication: 20th February 2012

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

RECORD OF DECISIONS

	Date/Time of Meeting
	In attendance
	Also in attendance
	Apologies
	Declarations of Interest

	
	
	
	
	Executive
	Other
	Officers

	15th February 2012

From 7.00 pm to 9.15 pm


	Cllr Russell Roberts

(Leader of the Council) - Chair

Cllr Alison Wiley

(Finance)

Cllr Derek Zanger

(Housing)

Cllr Jonathan Bullock

(Communications and Rural)

Cllr Ian Jelley 

(Environment)

Cllr Steve Bellamy

(Community and Culture)


	Councillor Christopher Lamb

Councillor Shirley Lynch

Councillor Jonathan West

Councillor Mike Tebbutt

Councillor Maggie Don


	Cllr Mary Malin

(Deputy Leader)

Councillor Mark Dearing

(Regeneration)

Councillor Terry Freer

(Planning and Growth)


	Councillor Steve Bellamy – personal interest in item 11 as a ward councillor and resident consulted as part of the survey


	None
	None

	IMPORTANT NOTE

PLEASE NOTE: Decisions will become effective after 5.30 pm on  Monday, 27th February 2012 unless a request to call-in the decision has been made by then.  Urgent items are exempt from call-in.

The minutes of the above meeting, after approval, are available on the Council's website at www.kettering.gov.uk 




	Minute No.


	Forward Plan

Ref No.

(if applicable)
	Agenda Item
	GYPSY/TRAVELLER ACCOMMODATION PROVISION

(This item was considered in private as it contained information which was likely to reveal the identity of an individual)

	11.EX.86

	A11/035
	17
	

	RESOLVED


	that:-

(i)
the latest position regarding the provision of seven gypsy traveller pitches at the land on Stoke Albany Road, Desborough, be noted; and

(ii)
having considered the options laid out in the report, members indicated they wish to develop Options 1 and 4, in combination, as set out in the report.



	REASONS
	The delivery of additional sites would greatly assist to meet the need identified in the Gypsy and Traveller Accommodation Assessment..



	ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED
	Alternative options were considered as set out in the option appraisal in paragraph 5.7 of  the report.
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